

The Corsham School

A high performing specialist Academy

I can inspire







13th January 2014

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 6 Neston Primary School Visit - Wednesday 5th February 2014

I am delighted to write to you inviting your child to their Year 6 visit to The Corsham School.

The visit is on Wednesday 5th February

Your child will need to arrive at 8.30 am and report to the main reception from where he/she will be directed to the Primary Liaison room.

He/she will need to bring the following equipment:-

- Bag to keep things in
- Pencil case with pen, pencil, etc
- Packed lunch / money to buy lunch as appropriate. (Meal of the day is £1.50 for the main course only or £2.10 for a main course and a pudding, therefore approximately £2.80 will ensure your child has enough for a meal and a drink. Children eligible for free school meals will be entitled to these when attending The Corsham School.)
- Reading book

The school day ends at 3.00pm. Your child can be collected from outside Main Reception or from the Springfield Centre car park (bearing in mind the building works that are in progress there which can cause problems at certain times). Please make sure your child is clear about the collection arrangements. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish further clarification

Yours sincerely,

E Davies

Year 7 Learning Manager / Primary Liaison and Admissions Coordinator

The Tynings, Corsham, Wiltshire SN13 9DF

◆ Tel: 01249 713284

◆ Fax: 01249 701102 ◆ Web: www.corsham.wilts.sch.uk

◆ e-Mail: headteacher@corsham.wilts.sch.uk ◆ e-Mail: reception@corsham.wilts.sch.uk



